
 

 

Fall Leaf Pickup 2023 – Starts Monday, October 23rd 

The City provides curbside leaf collection during the months of October and 
November.  Leaf collection begins at approximately 7:00 am on the EAST side of 
town and works WEST on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  

Public Works will make ONE PASS THROUGH TOWN EACH WEEK. 

• Leaves should be raked to the curb, but not placed in the street.   
• If your leaves are not raked to the curb by the time Public Works gets to 

your yard, they will not be collected until the following week. 
• Do not park your cars in front of the leaf piles as our equipment will not be 

able to reach them. 
• Leaf piles should be free of tree limbs, sticks, grass clippings, garbage and 

any foreign objects as this will damage our equipment. 
• Yard waste should be placed separate from the leaf piles for collection 

The last leaf collection day will Friday, December 1st (subject to change if we 
have an early snow fall) 

Questions on this service can be directed to Public Works Director, Matt Goodale 
at 319-325-8213 or mgoodale@westbranchiowa.org. 


